
 
                      8070 St Andrews Ave #107 San Diego, CA 92154 

 

Breezaire Holiday Shut Down 
 
 
 
 
 
                             
       
 

      Closed November 28 & 29th  
                     Happy Thanksgiving 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Closed Dec 24th - Jan 3rd (Reopen on Mon 6th at 7am) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We must receive any returns by Dec 4th to be able to return before we 

shut down. Please HOLD all returns until after Jan 2nd 
 

     Have a great holiday and be safe.  

  

                   Staff 

                      Phone (858) 566-7465 M-F 7am – 3pm PST 
     Web Site: www.breezaire.com     Email: info@breezaire.com 

http://www.breezaire.com/
www.breezaire.com

